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For Immediate Release  May 22, 2023 

 

MCTXSheriff Seeks Public’s Help in Locating Stolen Concession Trailer 
 

On Saturday, May 20, 2023 the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office responded to the 11700 Block of 

Rollingwood Loop, Conroe, Texas to a report of a stolen trailer.  Upon arrival, Deputies learned a 

concession-style trailer was stolen sometime between 7:30 pm Friday and 6:30 am Saturday.   

 

The trailer is described as a tandem axle, bumper-pull trailer with a concession window on the left side.  It 

has a split wall design with brown T-111 wood siding on the lower half and white metal upper portion with 

“COFFEE CABIN” logos on each side. 

 

If you have seen this stolen trailer since Friday night, or have any information about this theft, please contact 

the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-

STOP [7867] and refer to case #23A145490. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steven Squier, Specialist 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services 
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